
The dangers of Corpus Juris
This letter was sent to the Daily Telegraph on 14th October by
Christopher Gill, President of The Freedom Association.

Sir,

Lord Bamford (Daily Telegraph 14th October) is right to draw
attention to the ‘price we all pay for our EU membership’ but
there is yet another price that we all ignore at our peril.

Remaining within the EU means that ultimately we will find
ourselves obliged to adopt the EU’s corpus juris in lieu of
our own criminal justice system.

The  existing  European  Arrest  Warrant  which  permits  arrest
without the necessity to produce evidence of an offence having
actually been committed is but a foretaste of what is to
follow.

Under corpus juris there would be no law of habeas corpus, no
presumption  of  innocence,  no  right  to  trial  by  jury,  no
protection against double jeopardy etc. etc.

In short, the loss of all the defences and protections against
State inspired coercion that British subjects have enjoyed
since time immemorial is a yet another not inconsequential
price we would also have to pay.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Gil

https://cibuk.org/the-dangers-of-corpus-juris/

